
From:                                                       Martyn McCormack  
Sent:                                                         11 July 2024 12:32 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Gatwick 2nd runway 
  
  

 reference 20046473 

  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I wish to object to the Gatwick Airport additional runway for the following reasons. 
  
1. The location of Gatwick Airport is a major transport hub with the A 23 & M23 running alongside 
the airport.  
  
2.  The local infrastructure would not cope in case of emergency as Crawley hospital doesn't have an 
A&E and there is already difficulty getting ambulance too East Surrey hospital at Redhill due to the 
bottleneck between Salford's and Earlswood near the hospital. 
  
3.the airport has already had some flights go over those that they never used to go over. If this is 
granted, I fear they would have more flights taking up more roots over houses and the night flights 
would come back by default as more flights will run late so fly into Gatwick at night. 
  
I believe if there is a major incident at the airport the infrastructure and emergency service would 
not be able to cope, and people could die in the Ambulance if they are lucky enough to get in one. 
  
Regards 
  
Martyn McCormack  
  
 


